COVER LETTER

Address to the Editor-in-Chief:
Achmad Zulfa Juniarto, MD
Journal of Biomedicine and Translational Research
July 27th 2023

Dear Achmad Zulfa Juniarto, MD

We are pleased to revise and resubmit the case report manuscript entitled “Squamous Cell Carcinoma Cervical Uterine Metastasis in Abdominal Wall: A Rare Case Report” to be considered for publication as a case report in the Journal of Biomedicine and Translational Research. The changes made address the two main areas of concern you had pointed out – format and plagiarism score.
All authors have contributed significantly and are in agreement with the content of the manuscript. 
I am, Endy Cahyono, on behalf of the authors, certify that this manuscript is entirely original, and has not been copyrighted, published, submitted, or accepted for publication before. We have no conflict of interest to declare in this manuscript.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
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